
The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (hereinafter referred to as 

"the Authority ") hereby extends the date for submission of comments on the Code for 

Persons with Disabilities Draft Regulations published on 20 November 2017 in 

Government Gazette No 41262 by a further twenty (20) working days. 

The closing date is extended from 19 December 2017 to 17 January 2018 at 16h00. 

Interested persons are invited to submit written representations on the draft 

regulations within twenty (20) working days of publication of this notice either 

registered mail, hand delivery, facsimile transmission or electronically (in Microsoft 

Word) for the attention of Ms Nditsheni Hangwani Code for Persons with Disability 

Project Leader at: ICASA Private Bag X10002, Sandton, 2146 Or ICASA, Block D, 

Pinmil Farm, 164 Katherine Street, Sandton 2146 Or Fax(011) 566 3417 or E -mail: 

nhang i @icasa org.za 

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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